Eel River Empire #147 — April 2025

Bretheren, it is with heavy heart that I address you with this month. With the passing of brother Dan

McClelland, one of our most active Masons, and presently our Worshipful Master. We have many

adjustments to make to fill the several positions he filled so effectively. Needless to say, the Lodge

badly needs officers to fill some stations. If you have any desire to further your Masonic career by a

more active participation in our privileges you would be welcomed with opened arms. I have found in

the past that setting aside an evening each week for your participation in Masonry has been one of the most rewarding things a person can do.

Effective as of the February stated meeting I have the honor of being asked to fill the officer of Master of Eel Valley Empire Lodge for the balance of the year, and until otherwise notified I will also act as the Officers Coach.

Please consider attending Lodge, we meet each Wecnesday at 7:00 for practice, and at 6:00 for dinner

prior to our stated meeting at 7:30 on the first Wednesday of each month.

Fraternally

Ted Lichti W.M.